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Site Progress

• The structural demolition of the Gardiner Institute is in

progress at Church Street and will complete in January

2021.

• Landscaping works to University Avenue outside the Boyd

Orr Building are ongoing with new kerbing installation, in

conjunction with works outside the James McCune Smith

Learning Hub.

• Works are progressing internally at the James

McCune Smith Learning Hub with services, painting

and decoration, flooring and furniture..

• Structural steel frame erection is continuing at the

Clarice Pears Institute of Health & Wellbeing.
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James McCune Smith Learning Hub nears completion…
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Look Ahead

• Soft strip to the Pontecorvo Building at the

corner of Church St and Dumbarton Rd is

underway. Scaffolding is being erected ahead

of structural demolition commencing in

January 2021.

• The Pontecorvo Building will be fully wrapped

to minimise noise and dust during the

demolition process.

• Work to University Place will continue with

drainage, hard landscaping and tree pits,

alongside the landscaping works to University

Avenue.

Solar Panel installation on the James McCune 

Smith Learning Hub roof

Furnished lecture theatres, teaching spaces and 

break-out areas

Contacts

community@multiplex.global

Kieran Ronnie  
Social Value &  

Community Manager

Kieran.Ronnie@multiplex.global

Fergus Shaw 
Construction Director

Fergus.Shaw@multiplex.global

Site Working Hours

Monday to Friday: 7:30am – 9pm

Saturday: 7:30am – 5pm

There will be increased bike storage facilities next 

to the Boyd Orr Building and Hetherington House.
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